(7 mn> KERR-MCGEE

KERR - McGEE BUILDING « OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73102

215 Petroleum Center Building
Farmington, New Mexico 87L01

November 15, 1967

New Mexic 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. E. C. Arrold

Re: Navajo "J" No. 1
NE NE Sec. 23, T23N, R2OW
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

A request has been made to the U.S.G.S. to forward to you
your copies of U.S5.G.S. Form 9-331 for our Navajo "J" Well No. l.
Tn the conversation with the U.S.G.S., it was not clear whether
all of your coples of the forms filed on this well were avail-
able in their office for forwarding to you. In the event you do
not receive all the forms from the U.S.G.S. office, please find
enclesed two copies of each of the forms that have been filed on
this well.

Also enclosed for your information is a copy cf the news
release made by Kerr-McGee Corporation on the Navajo "I" No. 1
and Navajo "J" No. 1 wells in San Juan County, New Mexico.

Veryp-truly youpS,

'j“) s i?;f<;f<4£
C. D, Williams
Production Superintendent
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